
 

Sycamore PTO 
Sycamore Elementary PTO Meeting 

Tuesday, October 10, 2018 
 

• Co -President Business – Erika 
o Opening – Ice Breaker 

 

• Co -President Business – Lauren 
o Spirit Wear Order – School shirts are done and should be going home soon. We have not heard 

about the Spirit Wear order yet. Hoping before break but looking like those will go home after 
break. 

o Recess Equipment – Would it be possible to share one cart??? Kindergarten would take it out 
and then they would also be the ones to bring it back in (at the end of the day). Emily Haney 
wanted to know if we would send out a request list to parents for donations. We have 
budgeted for recess equipment.  
 

• Fundraising Business – Chandra  
o Charleston Wrap Fundraiser – October 10th – November 2nd – We will have a few days this week 

and then an entire week when we come back from break.  
o Coupons – what are these and how does this work???? Once the kids sell three items then they 

can take the “ticket” off their order sheet and take it down to the library to put it in the 
container for a daily drawing. You get the lanyard after selling three items. Chandra is hoping to 
pick these up daily and then distribute them to the students.  

o Cheryl and Erika will be going into the lunches on Wednesday in a tiger costume to try to pump 
the kids up and get them excited about the fundraiser. 

▪ Orders should be back by Mid-December  
▪ The winning class will win a pizza party and the winning teacher will win a supply 

bouquet 
 

• Hospitality Coordinator - Shae 
o Upcoming events – Thank you to all the parents who helped provide the lunch today and all the 

donations for the snack cart.  
 

• Activities Business – Nicole and Parmpreet 
o Family Game Night – October 11th – These are NOT carnival type games and they don’t have 

prizes. Also Ms. Harris will send a school wide reminder that this is a FAMILY night and parents 
need to stay with their children. Everyone needs to enter in the back of the building. Families 
will NOT be allowed to enter OR exit the front door.  

o November 8 – Hot Skates (6-8 pm) – Monday before the e-learning day.  
o December 12th – Portillo’s  
o Chick-fil-a fundraiser – we raised over $400 – way to go Sycamore students and parents. We are 

super excited for the success of this spirit night.  
 

• Treasurer / Corporate Donations Business – Cheryl 
o Financial Report – Started the month of September with a little over 10,000 and we brought in 

around $1,300 with the opt out of the fundraiser. 



 

o Teachers – Please attach the ½ sheet green form with your receipt for the reimbursement. 
Please do not just put a post it note and the receipt in the PTO mailbox!! 

 

• Corporate Promotions Business – Erin  
o Box Tops – These are due to the PTO tomorrow. Please make sure they are turned in tomorrow. 

Erin plans to send these in before she leaves for fall break.  
 

• Parent / Teacher Walk-In’s –  
 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

• Tuesday, November 13th, 2018 at 6:30 PM 
 


